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SMITH, MACKENZIE & COMPANY, LIMITED,
P, O, Box 120,
MOMBASA,
KENYA,
INSURANCE DEPT, 28th June, 1949,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
104 Commonwealth Building,
Adderley Street,

CAPE TOWN,

Dear Sirs,

In reply to your letter dated the 13th June,
regarding the completion of the Boiler Survey of the
8.8. "STAL", we would say that we were asked by the
Agents of this vessel to asppoint a Surveyor, and we
requested Mr. W.C.Barton to attend. On vigiting the
ship, however, Mr., Barton found that the conditions
in which the survey had to be carried out were 80
arduous by reason of heat, etc., that he had to decline
to continue the examination. We could not obtain
another Surveyor, and accordingly we informed the
Agents that the survey could not be carried out here.

We much regret that we did not inform you
of thie at the time.

Yours falthfully,
for SMITH, MACKENZIE & COMPANY LIMITED,
(8gd) E.J.SUTTON,
LILOYD'S AGENTS.
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